Dear Parents/Carers 3 December 2015
Year 9 English

As you are aware, we have started studying the GCSE English Literature texts with your child. We have just
finished exploring Romeo and Juliet and after Christmas we will be moving on to The Strange Case of Dr Jekyll and
Mr Hyde. In the summer term we will be studying Lord of the Flies. It is useful if students have a copy of the text
at home, to aid homework and to help with revision closer to examinations in Year 11.

As we can bulk order books we are able to offer good quality versions at a reduced price. The cost of the texts is
as follows:

* Lord of the Flies - £6.00
* Romeo and Juliet - £5.20
* The Strange Case of Dr Jekyll and Mr Hyde - £4.00

Payment can be made by cash/cheque (made payable to The Castle School) or by credit/debit card (in person or
over the phone), or online (under ‘English Books’). Students who are currently receiving Free School Meals will
receive these books free of charge.

This is a good way to support your child in his/her attempts to improve results in English. If you have any queries
please contact your child’s teacher. Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

.......

Miss R Smith
Head of English

Year 9 English books — please return completed slips/payments to the Finance Office
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